MAYOR
CAROLINE SIMMONS LAND USE BUREAY CHIEF
RALPH BLESSING

(203) 9774714

CITY OF STAMFORD
ZONING BOARD
LAND USE BUREAU
888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD
P.O. Box 10152
STAMFORD, CT 06904 -2152

January 13, 2022

Ms. Theresa Dell, Chair, Planning Board
Land Use Bureau, City of Stamford

888 Washington Blvd.

Stamford, CT 06904

RE: Application 222-01- City of Stamford — Zoning Board, 888 Washington
Boulevard, Stamford, CT, - Text Change, - Proposing as part of the Omnibus Text
Changes Clean-up 3: Proposal to reorganize the City of Stamford Zoning Regulations, clarify
certain definitions, procedures, update and add new definitions, procedures and Zoning districts
and delete certain sections.

Dear Ms. Dell:

In accordance with Section C6-40-10 of the Charter of the City of Stamford, the above captioned
Application for a Text Amendment is hereby referred to the Planning Board of the City of
Stamford for its advisory report.

A public hearing has not yet been scheduled. Referral comments should be filed with the Zoning
Board Office by February 17, 2022.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (203) 977-4716.

Sincerely,

N Raet- (Yl
Vineeta Mathur
Acting, Principal Planner @



